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November 15, 2024 

 

JACOB J MARTIN 

5847 N 231ST ST 

ANDALE KS  67001-9527 

 

RE: File No(s). 21270 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 

The Division of Water Resources (Division) has received your application(s) to change the place of use, 

point of diversion or use made of water for the file number(s) referenced above. Please be aware that the 

Division may have a large number of pending applications on hand at times and makes every attempt to 

process them in the order in which they are received.  You will be contacted if additional information is 

required. 

 

Please note, this letter only acknowledges receipt of your application(s) and does not guarantee approval.  

In accordance with the provisions of the Kansas Water Appropriation(s) Act, the use of water as proposed 

prior to approval of the application(s) is unlawful. 

Additional information about the process may be found on our website at agriculture.ks.gov/divisions-

programs/dwr.  If you have any other questions, please contact our office at 785-564-6640 or your local 

Stafford Field Office at 620-234-5311.  If you call, please reference the file number so we can help you 

more efficiently.  

 

 Sincerely, 

 

                                                                                 

 

Kristen Baum 

New Applications and Changes Supervisor 

 Water Appropriation Program


